
 

 

Date 
 

 
01st February 

2013 
 

SEYCHELLES INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 
AIRSIDE NOTICE 

 
SIA AN 01 / 

2013 
Temporary/ 
Informative 

INTENDED RECIPIENTS:     All Airside Users 
SUBJECT: Commencement of Culvert Cover Project 
 
This Airside Notice serves to inform all airside users of the commencement of work on the 
Culvert Cover Project. Works will begin on Saturday 02nd February 2013 and is expected to 
be completed in 12 weeks. 
 
The project consists of covering the two water culvert situated in the runway safety strip at 
the Seychelles International Airport. The contractor for this project is Allied Builders. 
 
Airside Operations will liaise closely with Air Traffic Controllers to minimize impact on 
operations. Necessary updates and directives will be issued by Airside Operations as and 
when necessary. 
 
Please take note of the following contacts that may be useful during the implementation of 
the project; 
 
The project will be co-ordinated by ACMC; 
Email: acmc@scaa.sc 
Tel: 4384100 / 2521870 
 
Projects Manager: Patrick Hoareau 
General Manager- Airport Management 
phoareau@scaa.sc 
4384080/ 2527211 
 
Project Coordinator: Colin Chang- Tave 
Airport Manager- Airside Operations 
cchangtave@scaa.sc 
4384101/2527212 
 
Project Officer: Keren Jeanne 
Airside Operations Officer 
kjeanne@scaa.sc 
4384106 / 2527246 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
COLIN CHANG TAVE 
AIRPORT MANAGER – AIRSIDE OPERATIONS 


